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Stars of the week 
 
Stars of the Week for last week were: 
 

Maciej Klasztor  Maja Lisewska 
Rhylee Whiteman Oliver Adams 
Josie Winstone  Harrison Hendry 
Reggie Healy  Giovanna Bernardes 
Charlie Adams  Enrika Gudonyte 
Jake Puttock  Haillie Macro 
Astin Burton  Poppy-May Philpot 
 

Teampoints 
 
Last week’s results were: 
1st: Yellow 
2nd: Red 
3rd: Green 
4th: Blue 
 
Congratulations to Yellow team for being this week’s 
winners. Well done Yellow! 

NSPCC 
 
Please remember to help support our fundraising for 
the NSPCC. All we are asking is for each child to bring 
in a few coins (1p, 2p or 5p) for the collection. The 
class that brings in the most will win a range of 
NSPCC goodies. Thank you for your support. 

Mr A Smith, Headteacher 

Attendance results 

 
Wrens: 93.5% Inadequate  
Magpies: 94.4% Requires improvement 
Swallows: 97.6% Outstanding 
Robins: 98.3% Outstanding WINNER! 
Skylarks: 93.0% Inadequate 
Herons: 89.4% Inadequate 
Kestrels: 93.0% Inadequate 
 
Last week’s attendance:   94.2% 
Requires improvement 
 
Attendance since September:  94.2% 
Requires improvement 

Story Cafes 
 
After half term, we will be holding a series of Story 
Cafes, where parents are invited to join their  
children in school for an afternoon to enjoy stories 
and activities. Teachers will be receiving training on 
this over the next few weeks and more information 
will be sent home later this term. 

Term dates for 2013/2014 
 
Autumn Term 2013 
Wed. 4 September 2013 - Thu 24 October 2013 
Mon 4 November 2013 - Fri 20 December 2013 
 
Spring Term 2014 
Tue 7 January 2014 - Fri 14 February 2014 
Tue 25 February 2014 - Fri 4 April 2014 
 
Summer Term 2014 
Tue 22 April 2014 - Fri 23 May 2014 
Tue 3 June 2014 - Wed 23 July 2014 
  
PD Days: 
Tuesday 3rd September 2013 
Friday 25th October 2013 
Monday 6th January 2014 
Monday 24th February 2014 
Monday 2nd June 2014 



Clubs 
 
Below are the clubs that will run this term. We still 
have a few places for some clubs. If you would like to 
sign your child to a club, please enquire at the school 
office. After school clubs cost £1 per week. 
 
  Lunch   After school 
 
Mon.  KS1 football  KS2 dance 
      Cooking 
 

Tue.  Homework   KS1 dance/gym 
      Gardening 
 

Wed.  KS2 champions  Film Club 
  League football 
 

Thu.  Computers   KS2 netball 
 

Fri.  KS2 summer   
  sports 

Attendance 
 
Please remember that if your child is off school for 
illness, we ask that you provide either a letter  
explaining the absence or a copy of the appointment 
card/prescription when they return to school. 

Mornings in the school playground 
 
Thank you to all those parents who are getting their 
children into school promptly each day. The number 
of late arrivals has really dropped. 
 
Now that all classes line up before school, we are 
able to get the children into class quickly. To help the 
children and teachers, please can you stand back 
from the lines when the bell goes.  
 
I appreciate that some parents want to make sure 
that their children are OK, but the children are used 
to lining up and do it after every playtime and 
lunchtime. If parents can move to the back of the 
playground it will allow the children to line up and 
the teachers to get the classes into school promptly. 
Thank you. 
 
Please also remember that we aim to lock the play-
ground gates at 9am. If you are late arriving, please 
can you take your child to the office to sign in. 

New school website 
 
We are busy adding information to the new school 
website and hope to have it up and running within 
the next two weeks. Until then, we will continue to 
pass on information using our Facebook and Twitter 
pages.  A sneak peek of the site is below. 


